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The following reflects the proceedings from the twenty-sixth (26th) meeting held of the Software 
Transparency Foundation on December 2nd  2023 at 9am (CET).  
 
The meeting was called to order by Mr. José María Lancho and was held by video conference 

ATTENDEES:  
The following attendees participated in the meeting:  
Mr. José María Lancho Rodriguez 
Mr. Julian Coccia 
Mr. Ismael Navas 
Dr. Oscar Goñi 
 
1. Publication: 
Mr. Lancho Rodriguez highlights the need to showcase the foundation's work through a 
publication, possibly in print media. He suggests that the focus of the article should be on 
artificial intelligence. The publication should reflect visitor traffic and accumulated traffic, 
differentiated by country and tool. It is worth noting that the majority of current requests come 
from Korea, and the most widely used tool is the Python CLI, constituting 75%. 
 
2. Mirror Contract: 
Mr. Navas reports no updates on the signing of the contract with the University of Malaga. He 
hopes to have updates before the end of the year. 
 
3. BAR Association: 
Mr. Lancho Rodriguez announces that the dialogue is still pending. 
 
4. Amazon: 
In light of Amazon Q's recent announcement, the new Amazon Business Intelligence-oriented 
Chatbot, Mr. Lancho Rodriguez suggests inviting people from the company to foundation 
meetings with the aim of joining the Software Transparency Foundation. 
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5. SBoM (Software Bill of Materials): 
Mr. Lancho and Mr. Coccia agree on the need to continue promoting the requirement for a 
Software Bill of Materials in open-source projects. Emphasis is placed on standardization 
offices where public tenders should mandate the submission of an SBoM. 
 
6. Next Meeting: 
Due to the Christmas and New Year holidays, it is proposed to advance the next meeting to 
December 22nd. At 9 AM (CET) 


